
Chair and Committee Members, my name is Linda Haake from Albany, New York.  

Please pass SCR4006. The resolution before you is asking our federal legislators to help 
secure federal protection for the wild horses that call Theodore Roosevelt National Park 
home. These horses are NOT protected under the Wild and Free Roaming Horse & Burro 
Act. The resolution clearly states that the state of North Dakota wants federal protection 
for this herd. The state recognizes the cultural and economic importance of these horses. 

I enjoy following this herd on the Facebook posts by Chasing Horses Wild Horse 
Advocates. I look forward to the pictures and stories of these amazing wild horses that they 
share. It brightens my day! It would be a shame if future generations were not able to enjoy 
them too! 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Linda Haake 


